

UNION PARK DISTRICT COUNCIL

1602 Selby Avenue, Suite 10, Saint Paul, MN 55104 651.645.6887 | info@unionparkdc.org | www.unionparkdc.org An Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer

July 18, 2016

Kris Schweinler Department of Safety and Inspections City of Saint Paul 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Saint Paul, MN 55101

Dear Kris:

At its regular meeting on July 18, 2016, the Union Park District Council Committee on Land Use and Economic Development considered the applications for full liquor license, and Sunday and patio service, for the proposed Augustine's Bar and Bakery at 1668 Selby Avenue. Hollis and Laura Roads, owners, and Emily Brink, manager, presented on behalf of the applicant.

The Committee recommended approval of the applications.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

phieleiten

Julie Reiter, Executive Director

Union Park District Council

cc: Emily Brink, Manager, Augustine's Bar and Bakery

From: Julie Reiter [mailto:julie@unionparkdc.org] Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 9:35 AM

To: Schweinler, Kristina (CI-StPaul); Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Fwd: 20160002116 Augustine's 1668 Selby Avenue

Hi Kris and Jeff,

I want to be sure that you receive this resident request. There was discussion at our committee about this potential limitation (outdoor seating only until 10 p.m.), and although that recommendation did not pass on a motion, there was some support for it.

Thanks, Julie

Julie Reiter
Executive Director
Union Park District Council
651-645-6887
julie@unionparkdc.org
unionparkdc.org

----- Forwarded message -----

From: Dana Murdoch <a href="mailto: danaromeomurdoch@gmail.com

Date: Wed, Aug 24, 2016 at 8:11 AM

Subject: Re: 20160002116 Augustine's 1668 Selby Avenue

To: lh-licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Cc: julie@unionparkdc.org, Roger Meyer <rogermeyerstpaul@gmail.com>

I am in support of the on sale liquor license 100 seats or less, on sale liquor license Sunday, and on sale liquor license outdoor service area with the conditions as outlined in the notification mailed 7/21/2016 with one additional recommended condition:

Outdoor seating shall be close by 10:00 pm.

This is a residential area. The applicants have indicated that they will close the outdoor seating at 10:00, but the license would not preclude the applicant from changing to 12:30a in the future.

Thank you, Dana Murdoch 1692 Dayton Avenue